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The GPSA National Supervisor Survey is the largest survey of Australian GP supervisors. The results include key data on the relationship between GP Supervisors and their Regional Training Organisations (RTOs) and supervisor demographics and supervisor learning needs.
The survey covers issues including supervisor views on useful resources, RTO support, advocacy and a range of other issues of interest to GP stakeholders.
This is an annual survey and results will be compared with 2017 data to show trends.
Aims 
To collect data from GP Supervisors on demographics and a range of key issues, and compare with 2017 data to examine trends.
Method
All GP Supervisors and other members on GPSA’s current contact list are surveyed on a range of issues relating to education, training, policy, advocacy, RTO support and more. The survey is distributed and analysed using Survey Monkey and MailChimp.
Results
The 2017 survey had 459 supervisor respondents. The results indicated that most GP supervisors are also practice principals or partners, male, aged 50 years or more, from east coast states, Fellows of RACGP for over 11 years and qualified at bachelor level.
Most supervisors were satisfied with their RTO’s support.
The most commonly identified learning need was “keeping up to date” and most commonly used resource was Therapeutic Guidelines, followed by the RACGP ‘Red Book’.
De-identified, aggregate data for 2018 will be presented. Comparisons with 2017 data will be included where relevant. Trends will be examined.

Conclusion

The results from the 2018 survey will reveal the views and attitudes of supervisors who currently train registrars and how they have changed over time.
